
 

April 28, 2023  

 

 

Dear Patients: 

 

I am sending this letter to notify you that I will be leaving Amarillo Medical Specialists, LLP, 

effective May 30, 2023.  It has been an honor to treat patients at AMS and to be a part of 

this medical group, but I will be pursuing new opportunities. I will continue to practice adult 

outpatient psychiatry here in Amarillo.  

My new practice will be open starting June 20, 2023, at 1801 Halstead, Suite B, Amarillo, 

Texas 79106.  As of June 20, 2023, the Phone number is (806)352-2742 and the Fax 

number is (806)352-2744.  These will not be active prior to June 20. 

I would love the opportunity to continue to be your psychiatrist.  If you would like information 

on how to have your medical records sent to the new practice, please call the office by May 

30, (806) 677-7603, and we will assist you with that process. 

You may seek medical care from another doctor if you like. Your medical records are 

confidential, and a copy can be transferred to another doctor for continuing care. Your 

records will continue to be on file at AMS. 

I have valued our relationship greatly. Thank you for your loyalty and friendship over the 

years here at AMS and I hope to see you at my new office. 

 

Best wishes for your future health! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kathryn McNeil 


